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Dear Parent/Carer                                                                                     7th February 2018 

 
 

In conjunction with World Book Day, St Mary’s will be hosting The Travelling Book Company 

from Monday 26th February, until Friday 2nd March 2018  

 

The Book Fair will be held in the KS2 Art room at the following times: 

Mon- Fri 12.30-1.05pm            Pupils may purchase books on the day  

Mon-Fri   3.30pm- 4.15pm      Pupils must be accompanied by parents/carers for this session 

 

Any money brought in to purchase books at lunchtime must be placed in a sealed envelope 

labelled with the child’s name/class and amount. This can then be looked after by your 

child’s teacher. Your child will be bringing home a leaflet which shows many of the titles 

available at the fair. 

All commission raised at the book fair will be used to buy more fiction books for our school 

library. 

We look forward to seeing you at the book fair.  

Kate Wrann and Emma Hemsil 

(English Leaders) 
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